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A Visit from Yamaguchi University

學校要聞

On March 6, eight members of Yamaguchi University, led by the president’s 

special assistant, Prof. Yasuo Okamura, visited the TKU College of Liberal 

Arts, Tamsui. They were received by the Dean of the College of Liberal 

Arts, Dr. Chiu Jeong-Yeou and taken a tour of the college’s teaching 

facilities by members of each academic department. 

Yamaguchi University’s College of Education offers courses such as statue 

art, music as a medium, and philosophy and religion, among others. Prof. 

Okamura explained that the university is planning to set up a Department of 

International Education. Therefore, part of their purpose of visiting 

Tamkang was to examine the facilities and teaching methods used by similar 

colleges. Another reason was to take part in a forum. 

During the forum, Prof. Okamura expressed his hope that TKU and Yamaguchi 

University continue to enhance mutual academic interaction well into the 

future.






